ADDENDUM NUMBER 1:
January 26, 2015
Bid #52-15
New - Compact Track Loader

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: Bid #52-15 New- Compact Track
Loader.

The following paragraph replaces the original paragraph of the Invitation to Bid.

e The City of Portsmouth’s Public Works Department is seeking to purchase a new compact
track loader. Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked “New - Compact Track Loader Bid#52-
15” on the outside of the envelope, addressed to the Finance/Purchasing Department, City
Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire, 03801, will be accepted until 2:00 p.m.
February 2, 2015 at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.

The bid due dateis changed to February 2, 2015 @ 2:00 p.m.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a bidder to
disgualification.

End of Addendum #1



